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1. The last summer school proved to be a good opportunity to see how the research projects of the participants developed during the academic year. I was impressed by the quality of most of them, both in terms of scientific support and performance.

 
First of all, the chosen topics have been diverse, of interest to me and also, illustrative for the post-communist East European context. Sharing achievements and meanwhile disappointments regarding fieldwork and the work with students seemed to be a challenging exercise. 

The idea of involving participants in roles of discussants was beneficial, as it tested our capacity of understanding topics, not necessarily on our main scientific focus. It had also been a good occasion to test our critical abilities.

2. I also have to mention that I have found interesting and challenging all the scheduled workshops, including those on teaching methods and those on more general anthropological issues, too. 

3.  The  last part of the session, dedicated to visual anthropology, offered us the possibility of discussing with specialists of the domain how to use films in teaching anthropology and also, the opportunity to see and analyze a few anthropological films.
All these aspects allow me to say that the last summer session was fruitful and definitely a success in itself.
